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SUNDAY LUNCHES 
 

Sunday 12th July 2020, midday.   

Roast Beef & Pork with veg, Dessert, Tea & Coffee – free glass of 

sparkling !! 

$18 per person – pay on the day – but please book on the numbers below 

Sunday 2nd August 2020, midday 

Regular Schnitzel is back!!  

Usual choice of sauces.  Selection of vegetables. Tea, coffee & biscuits 

$18 per person – pay on the day – but please book on the numbers below 

Sunday  16th August 2020, midday followed by AGM at 2pm 

Kartoffelpuffer, apple mouse or sugar and cinnamon, followed by tea & 

coffee and Berliner (donut) 

$10 per person – pay on the day – but please book  

Sunday 6th September 2020, midday 

Father’s Day Roast with veg and dessert with tea or coffee 

$18 per person – pay on the day – but please book  

Sunday 27 September 2020, midday 

Oktoberfest – hopefully (if we can get them) pork knuckles with beer sauce, 

sauerkraut, mashed potato, pretzels – beers will cost you extra!! 

$15 per person – pay on the day – but please book  

Sunday 4th October 2020, midday, Schnitzelessen $18 per person 

Hopefully Movie Afternoon and Kaffeeklatsche will start at the end of August. 

Book by phoning Gaby on 0407 495 593 anytime or Thorsten & Gaby 

on 6229 7555 after 4pm to book for any of these functions until we let 

you know the club has reopened and we can take calls at the club. If 

you require vegetarian options for any of our functions,  please let us know 

when booking. 

PRESIDENTS REPORT 
 
Dear Members, 
 
Hooray!!! It’s time to re-open the club! 
 
With the easing of some restrictions regarding the number of people 
we can have in each room at the club, we can now re-open and have 
a reasonable number attending functions. 
 
Following the Premier’s announcement on Wednesday, I contacted 
all members of the committee with a suggestion that we have a roast 
lunch at the club on Sunday the 12th July and I also proposed a 
number of other functions to be held until the beginning of October 
along with our regular monthly lunches. I have received positive feed 
back from everyone who has responded so far and as such the 
decision has been made by the committee to re-open. Attached is a 
list of the planned functions and the new temporary booking 
arrangements by phoning Gabi or myself. 
 
Come and join your friends at the club for lunch with a nice dessert 
and a glass of bubbles. 
We’ll be able to put our new chairs and tables to the test. 
 
Our next committee meeting will be on Monday the 6th July at which 
we will discuss the opening of the bar and I hope that we can do this 
on Thursday 9th July. We have a bit of work to do before then to meet 
the regulations regarding social distancing. 
 
Best wishes and stay safe, 
 
Thorsten 
Phone 6229 7555 

LIFETIME MEMBERSHIPS 

Nominations are currently being accepted for Lifetime Membership of 

the Club. Forms are available (email or post) by calling Gaby on 0407 

495 593. Nominations must be submitted in time for consideration at a 

Committee Meeting prior to the AGM. The final 2 committee meetings 

before the AGM will be 6 July and 3 August. Please nominate any 

members you think deserving of this honour.  


